
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 
Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 
Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
x Year 5  swimming— (every 

Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

x Black History week at 
SMAB— Starting   Monday 
7th October  

x Consultation even-
ing—Thursday 10th 
October  

x Year 3 transition feed-
back meeting—Wednesday 
16th October 2.30 p.m.  

x Family Supper —
Thursday  17th October 
6.00 p.m. –8.00 p.m.  

x Half term—Monday  
21st  —Friday  25th 
October. Back to school 
Monday 28th October 

x FOTSA AGM— 
Wednesday 30th October 
hosted at SMAB 6.30 
p.m.  

x Year 5 science         
museum— Monday 4th   
November 

x Money management 
course at SMAB for 
parents/carers—
Starting 4th November 
2.00 p.m. (x4 weekly 
sessions) 

x 3M class assembly—
Friday 15th November 8.40 
a.m.   

x Year 6 ‘MyBank’                           
project –Thursday 
21st  November 
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‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON 
Thank you to everyone for donating cakes and attending the 
event. The school managed to raise £278.80 for a very worth-
while charity.  

Newsletter Date: 
Friday 4th  

October 2019  

Autumn Term  
Issue 5 

Follow us on  
TWITTER@smabschool 

THE RT REVD ROB WICKHAM THE BISHOP OF 
EDMONTON VISIT 

On Wednesday, The Bishop of Edmonton visited St. Michael at 
Bowes for a question and answer session about his role and the 

church. He joined us in our 
’Community Breakfast,’ which was 
well attended by parents/carers. We  
had an unexpected excitement in the 
morning with an unplanned fire drill 
(burnt toast).  

BLACK HISTORY MONTH  
On Tuesday, we kick started Black History Month 
with a visit from gospel singer, Lurine Cato, who is 
a British Gospel singer, songwriter and session vo-
calist. She won the MOBO Award for Best Gospel 
Act in 2013 and was nominated in the same catego-
ry in 2017. She was a finalist on the 12th Season 
of Britain's Got Talent 2018 with the B Positive Choir and has a 5-
octave vocal range. The children thoroughly enjoyed the session.  
    Each year group will be focusing on different music influenced by 
black artists. Year 3– Rock and Roll; Year 4 - Soul; Year 5 - Reggae 
and Year 6 - Rap. 
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CLASS   

3S 7 98.33% 

3T 4 93.1% 

3M 2 99.29% 

4I 10 96.54% 

4C 7 95.52% 

4H 6 98.52% 

5A 7 100% 

5E 7 94.48% 

5L 3 97.74% 

6B 9 98.4% 

6O 4 95.91% 

6W 4 98.18% 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  
School newsletter goes out every Friday and is on 
the school website, please check the website 
weekly. You can also subscribe to the school’s 
mailing list to receive a  notification when a 
newsletter is uploaded or through signing up to 
CLASS DOJO. If you are unsure about how to 
sign up please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
A few hardcopies of the newsletter are also avail-
able from the main school entrance on a rack and 
on the parent/carer noticeboard in the play-
ground.  
 

PUNCTUALITY AND  
ATTENDANCE TABLE 

 
Which class will win the trophies next week?   
3M won the punctuality trophy with 2 lates, 5A 
won the attendance trophy yet again with an 
amazing 100%, well done! 

FAMILY SUPPER 
Sorry, Family Supper tickets are now sold out. No entry without a ticket.  

VOLUNTEERS FOR BOOK FAIR  
We urgently need volunteers to help run the book fair 
during Consultation Evening on Thursday 10th October 
between 4.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m. If you are able to give up 
an hour or so of your time that would be  greatly appreci-
ated. Please inform the school office if you are able to 
help and the time you are available. Thanking you in ad-
vance.  

CONSULTATION EVENING 
Reminder on Thursday 10th October Consul-
tation Evening will be taking place.  
   The autumn term meeting is an opportunity 
to meet your child’s new class teacher and to 
discuss general issues including home learn-
ing, helping with reading and the class’ 
Rights Respecting charter.  
 
Please make sure you book an appointment. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
Please remember to top up your 
Parent Pay so there is at least 
two weeks dinner money paid in 
advance.  

BOOK FAIR  
Book fair open from Wednesday 
9th to Tuesday 15th October 
3.15 p.m.. - 4.00 p.m. As well as 
Consultation Evening from 3.15 
p.m.—8.00 p.m.  


